
I could not have asked for a better Pinto World with Jackson 
and Rose this past June.  There were some unforeseen 
transitions a month before the show.  However, by the time we 
got to Tulsa things fell into place very smoothly. My plan with 
Jackson was just to have fun. It was one of the best World 
shows I've ever had with him. I set small goals before each 
class to be prepared. I wanted to stay calm and focused in the 
show pen and to try to give him clear signals. I did and he 
responded well. We showed in 12 classes. We placed in the 
top 10 in 10 of the classes, including one unanimous world 

championship in Senior Amateur Western Trail and Reserve World Championships in Senior 
Amateur Ranch Riding and Senior Amateur Western Showmanship.  

Watch Jackson here: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=geDSaBbIdwY 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5ua1HZA3kyk 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=877DU7cwzi0 

It was Roses first trip to the Pinto World Show. She was shown in the open classes by her 
breeder Brent Harnish. I showed her in the Amateur Western Rail classes.  Her movement was 
beautiful and as the days went on she got more and more comfortable in the show atmosphere. 

Both horses have taught me so much as a veterinarian, competitor, and how to trust in the good 
Lord above. I want to thank Jess Bergantzel, Carla Hinton and Cheyenne Flory for all their hard 
work helping me prepare Jackson and Rose. I enjoy showing and spending time with my 
horses. Time spent with them helps me treat my clients animals better and I learn from my 
clients animals to better treat Jackson and Rose. 

 


